PACT monthly meeting - Wednesday December 2nd 2015 
7pm at Geoff Rockliffe-King’s, White Gables, Wordsworth Street, Penrith.
Present: 

Directors: Chris Cant, Christine Sutherland, Geoff Rockliffe-King, Nigel Jenkins, Peter Simpson

Other members: Graham Exton, Malcolm Carruthers, Peter Ward

Others: Peter Bowes

Apologies: Bill and Rosemary White, Heather Heron, Sally Brading 

Penrith Community Plan (Peter Ward) and Fairhill housing (Graham)

General discussion about the Eden District Council Local Plan, Penrith Partnership’s Community Plan, Fairhill housing, Castle Park etc.  PACT’s key priorities, eg energy efficiency and environmental issues, should be embedded in the community plan. Penrith Partnership is working on a transport scheme for Penrith.
Upcycling event (Nigel)

Event planned for December 5th, later postponed to early 2016.

Learning Fields (Hoff) are planning to run 2 activities possibly involving plastic bottles and/or pallets. They are bringing their own gazebo. Re-bike from Gilwilly are also coming.  We hope Sheila or Carol will bring their bags. We should also have a display of items made out of other things, eg grape presser, painted jam jars, nest boxes. Christine will borrow some folding tables from the Meeting House. We must remember to fill in the questionnaire for the Resourceful Communities project!
Other Resourceful Communities events (Christine)
Christine is planning to arrange the Toy Swap for February half term and will try to book the Meeting House. She may arrange the Real Nappy event for the same week.

Things to follow up
Geoff’s niece Jessica - www.jessicafoundit.com – could be asked to do a workshop for us.

Google ‘Hans Rosling lecture’ to find his talks about population growth and climate change.
Next meeting
Wednesday January 6th at Peter Simpson’s: 4 Carleton Terrace, Penrith.

